From: Ewan Campbell

Sent: Tue Dec 03 09:25:56 2024

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2024/5150/P
Importance: Normal
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Thanks

Ewan Campbell

Senior Planning Officer
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

We're proud to be ranked the highest loca
authority in Stonewall's Top 100 Employer
List for LGBTQ+ people 2022
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From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum éktnfplanning@gmail.com>

Sent: 02 December 2024 08:25

To: Ewan Campbell <Ewan.Campbell@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2024/5150/P

.

|

Dear Ewan

Thank you for sending this application.

We have no comments to make for this application (neither endorse nor oppose).

Kind regards

Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum

On Thu, Nov 28, 2024 at 11:55 AM Ewan Campbell < Ewan.Campbell@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2024/5150/P
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